Web Servant Report December 2, 2012 NASCONA

Our website is doing great. Nothing has really changed in our rankings on the search engines.

I should have enough articles for the newsletter by January. I have attached a sample page to this report for the format. I*f everyone is ok with this format I will dress it up or make it web pretty.

I will add that our website is within the PR Guidelines and the 12 Traditions of Narcotics Anonymous. Remember the Traditions are non-negotiable.

I do have a contest going to name our newsletter. The winner will receive 2 convention t-shirts. The only entry so far is to call our newsletter the "Recovery Rag". The name will be selected by this body. If you want to do that selection today that would be great. If not I would like to ask our Chair to put this on the ASC Agenda for January 2013.

In Selfless Service,

Bob T.